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To Whom it May Concern:

Please strongly consider adopting the proposed rule changes regarding short-
sale related information. Simply put there is a dangerous lack of transparency and
accountability in our financial system, and your proposals would help mitigate the
abuse of retail investors. Thank you for allowing me an opportunity to provide my
opinion on this matter-- | believe you are working towards positive change on an
issue that is very important to a lot of Americans.

A. Rowland, regular guy
SC, USA



